
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – Unregistered Pre-paid SIM Cards to be deactivated by 23 Feb 2023 

 

Customers are reminded to complete real-name registration for their pre-paid SIM cards with their 

telecommunications service providers by February 23, 2023. Bank customers who use pre-paid SIM cards 

and fail to register by February 23, 2023, may not be able to receive banks' phone calls and SMS messages 

on their registered mobile number with the bank.  

In case, customers require to update their registered contact number with us, please reach out to the 

relationship manager at the Bank in order to avoid any delay in service.  

Regards, 

HDFC Bank, Hong Kong 

 

 


